Michael Furtaw

From: Phil_Hamlin@oxy.com

Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 3:02 PM

To: Peter Gintautas

Cc: Charles_Chase@oxy.com; Erik_Mickelson@oxy.com; Gregory_Hamilton@oxy.com;

Kaylie_Johnson@oxy.com; Joseph_Riemer@oxy.com; Sam_Larue@oxy.com;
Paul_Schneider@oxy.com; Taylor_Rowley@oxy.com; Andy Verbonitz; Brian Sulzberger; Daniel
Thomas; David Stainback; Heather Gilbert; Jeremy Espinoza; Katharine Howe; Macy Kiel; Michael
Furtaw; Rob Rebel; Ryan Kritzberger; Taylor Culp

Subject: State Reportable Release

Good afternoon,

We had a state reportable release from the location noted below due to historical impacts to soil which were discovered
after removing the produced water sump at the tank battery.
Excavation activities are currently under way and additional information will be provided in the forthcoming Form 19.

Associated Well Name: Glasser 1-21A
Battery Location: NWNE Sec 21-3N-66W
APl Number: 05-123-14625

Phillip L. Hamlin PG, REM

Senior Environmental Representative
Occidental Petroleum Corporation
Office: 970 515 1161



